Happy Birthday, Dear Ron Davis Alvarez. Thank you for everything. We wish you good luck in the contest on
the global teacher prize.

The Venezuelan musician and music teacher Ron Davis knows that the work with children is complex and
challenging, yet he exercises his profession proficiently and succeeds with his endeavours to attribute the
children with autonomous understandings of how to learn music. Ron has worked as a volunteer at the
Uummannagq Children’s Home, located in the north-western coast of Greenland, for three years during
which he has assumed teaching classes with the children and how done so excellently.

His work with the Children’s Home and the locals resulted in subtle education of the children, who are so
much in need with such requisites to feel success and to be able to further develop their capacities. The
personality of Ron is strong and invites people to feel at ease with him and trust him. His important role in
the Children’s Home residents cannot be underestimated.

The above is also enshrined in the fact that Ron is currently a serious candidate to win the Global Teacher
Prize as he is now one of the last 50 out of 20.000. Because of its unique approach to teaching and
developing the children, the Uummannaq Children’s Home is surely one of the most interesting projects to
explore in relation to education of young Inuit’s and Ron has certainly been a great asset during his multiple
stays in Greenland the numerous travels abroad with the children to various continents of the world.

All the best from Ann and all the children at the Children’s Home, Uummannagq




